
To: ​The Class of 2021 
From: ​Mrs. Fraser, Ms. Porrino, & the Yearbook Staff 
Re: ​Senior Yearbook Items 
Date: ​Tuesday, May 26th, 2020 

 
Congratulations! You’ve made it through some extraordinary circumstances and are on to your Senior Year! 
This year will be filled with all kinds of exciting experiences that will be captured in the yearbook. As is tradition, 
seniors will have the opportunity to submit senior pictures, baby pictures, and senior quotes to be included in 
the yearbook. Please see below for some guidelines on each item: 
 
Senior Pictures - ​Due Date: Friday, October 30th, 2020 

● Photos should be taken in portrait (vertical) orientation. 
● Photos should not have filters over them (no black and white, sepia, etc.). 
● Clothing in senior pictures must be school appropriate.  

○ No hats, no vulgarity on clothing, etc. 
● Props are not permitted in senior photos. You should be the focal point of the picture. 
● Photos should be sent as an attachment to ​lporrino@phoenixcsd.org  

○ Subject should read: Last name_First name_Senior Photo 
 

Baby Pictures - ​Due Date: Wednesday, September 30th, 2020 
● Photos should be sent as an attachment to ​lporrino@phoenixcsd.org  

○ Subject should read: Last name_First name_BabyPhoto 
 

Senior Quotes - ​Due Date: Wednesday, September 30th, 2020 
● Quotes should be submitted via a Google Form that will be sent out at the beginning of the school year. 
● Quotes ​MUST​ be school appropriate. 
● Please be mindful in choosing a quote. This will be printed in the book forever and available for 

generations to see in the JCB and Phoenix Public Libraries. 
● Quotes should be positive and represent a positive attribute about yourself. 
● Please think about whether the quote will make your parents, teachers, grandparents, & future children 

proud. 
● Questionable quotes will be submitted to the principal/superintendent for final approval. The yearbook 

staff reserves the right to deny publishing senior quotes. 
 
Information about purchasing a yearbook will be made available at the start of the 2020-2021 school year. For 
more information please visit ​https://jcbyearbook.weebly.com/​. 
 
Please remember that the yearbook is created by a small group of teachers and students. If you are interested 
in joining the Yearbook Club, contact Mrs. Fraser or Ms. Porrino to get involved. The first yearbook meeting of 
the 2020-2021 school year will be held on Wednesday, September 16th in Ms. Porrino’s classroom.  
 
If you have any questions, you can contact Mrs. Fraser or Ms. Porrino. 
 
Thank you in advance for meeting the deadlines listed above and keeping all submissions school appropriate! 
Mrs. Fraser - ​jfraser@phoenixcsd.org  
Ms. Porrino - ​lporrino@phoenixcsd.org  
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